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South Eastern Livingston County Recreation is 
proud to announce that we are updating our 
Master Plan. We believe our participants are 
SELCRA’s greatest asset and we would 
appreciate your input as we move through this 
process. Please complete this survey at the 
following link: 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/Bw2TGs3SxFdMy6gn2 
 
The survey is anonymous and should only take 
about ten (10) minutes to complete. Your 
response is vital for SELCRA as we update our 
Master Plan and continue to provide excellent 
recreation programs. Thank you for taking the 
time to complete this survey! 
 
 
 
 
To stay updated with the latest SELCRA news, please 
visit us at http://www.selcra.com/ or like us on Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/SELCRA/ 
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